
 

 

  

 

 

COMPLAINTS RELATED TO PERSONAL DATA PROTECTION 

 

 

During the year 2021 the Transportadora de Gas Internacional S.A. ESP did not 

receive any complaints from third parties or regulatory entity related to the personal 

data protection. 

 

Bogotá D.C., May 18, 2022 

 

 

 

 

ANGELICA C. MORA SUAREZ 

Compliance Director 


